
Welcome Back 
Start of Term 2 Newsletter 
Welcome back. I hope you enjoyed looking at all the wonderful learning 
that took place in a very busy Term 1 on the end of term newsletter. 

We have a very busy but exciting Term 2 planned. As we go into the 
Christmas season we can again enjoy Nativity performances with Rain-
bow, year 1 and Year 2. As well as making Christingles and singing in our 
wonderful outdoor carol service. 

Thank you to everyone who attended parents consultation evenings. 
Due to the popularity of the face to face appointments we will take that 
into consideration when planning our next evening. 

 

Staffing 

I would like to take this opportunity to share some changes to staffing. 
Unfortunately Mrs Chalmers who was working in Rainbow has left. Miss 
King,  has taken on a new role as a Teaching Assistant, She can be found 
working in Rainbow and Year 1.  As you know Miss Fannon has joined 
our admin team as a full time member. We have Mr Lusted joining us as 
a teaching assistant.  

 

Poppies 

Year 6 will be selling poppies and other poppy items in the cabin before 
and after school. 

 

Website 

We have been working incredibly hard on our website. If you haven’t 
visited our curriculum pages I would advise you have a look in the parent 
section: 
https://lenham.kent.sch.uk/parent-info/teaching-and-learning-at-lenham-primary-
school/ 

 

Up and coming dates for 
Term 1 

31.10.22 Term 2 starts 

TBC Parent voice meeting 
with Headteacher 

18.11.22 Children in Need 

7.12.22 Nativity Performance 
pm 

8.12.22 Nativity Performance 
pm 

14.12.22 Christmas dinner 
and jumper day 

16.12.22 Carol Service 

16.12.22 Christingle Work-
shop 

Term 3 

13.1.23 Mid Year Reports 

7.2.22 Safer Internet Day 

8.2.22 Parents Consultation 
evenings 

9.2.22 Parent Consultation 
evenings 

Moving forward 

17.3.22 Comic Relief 

 

IfÊyouÊhaveÊanyÊquestionsÊpleaseÊcontactÊtheÊofficeÊandÊweÊwillÊhappilyÊhelp–Êoffice@lenham.kent.sch.uk 



 


